DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
U. S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS, MISSISSIPPI VALLEY DIVISION
1400 WALNUT STREET
VICKSBURG, MS 38180-3262

CEMVD-RB

MEMORANDUM FOR Commander, St. Louis District

SUBJECT: Approval of Review Plan for Implementation Activities for the Rio Nigua at
Salinas Supplemental Project, Salinas, Puerto Rico

1. References:
a. Memorandum, St. Louis District, 3 August 2020, subject as above (Encl).
b. EC 1165-2-217, Review Policy for Civil Works, 20 February 2018.

2. The enclosed Review Plan (RP) for the Rio Nigua at Salinas Supplemental Project
has been prepared in accordance with EC 1165-2-217. It has also been coordinated
with the District Support Team, the Engineering and Construction Division, and the Risk
Management Center who endorsed the RP.

3. The MVD hereby approves this RP, which is subject to change as circumstances
require, consistent with project development under the Project Delivery Business
Process. Non-substantive changes to this RP do not require further approval.
Substantive revisions to this RP or its execution will require new written approval from
this office. The district should post the approved RP to its public website, with sensitive
information removed.

4. The MVD point of contact for this action is Jim Cole, CEMVD-PDM,
jim.l.cole@usace.army.mil, or (601) 634-5293.

BODRON.JAM 2gtabyazncdin
ES.A.

Encl JAMES A. BODRON, P.E., SES
Regional Business Director
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